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You copied to me your letter of‘f’/S/ April to Flora Goldhill at DHSS about
the statistics of operations carried out by the health service,
highlighting the Prime Minister's wish to have figures relating to the
country as a whole, or at least for Great Britain.

For our part, we note and support the Prime Minister's conclusion that
routine compilation of data on operations need not be undertaken more
frequently than once a year. Our collection system in Scotland is a little
different and in fact enables information for individual weeks to be
identified and not merely estimated as a weekly average over a quarter,
as in England.

Comprehensive information by type of operation is available for Scotland
for 1986; 1987 data will probably be available by the autumn of 1988 but
thereafter data for any given period should be available within six months
of the end of the period, for example 1988 data by June 1989.

We shall liaise with our DHSS (and Welsh) colleagues in providing what we
can towards comprehensive GB figures.
I am sending copies of this letter to Flora Goldhill and Jon Shortridge.
L.
lﬂm Cum (s

Nt L1,

DAVID CRAWLEY
PRIVATE SECRETARY

HHP104A3







